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March 3, 2023 
 

 

Dear St. Timothy School Families! 
 
We are super excited to announce that we are working on creating a St. Timothy Family 
Business Directory.  At St. Timothy, we believe it is important to support and encourage 
each other as a school family.   This directory will be a resource of collected information 
that allows St. Timothy families to do just that.  It is our hope that this directory will be a 
resource for you if your family is ever in need of a particular service.  Therefore, we ask 
that if you have a business or would like to list your profession in this directory, that you 
take a few minutes and complete our survey.  This information will be collected to create 
our very first school family business directory. 
 
Thank you for your time and for your continued support of St. Timothy and our school 
families! 
 
Please take a few minutes and follow the link below to complete the survey.  Completion 
of this survey is due by, March 10th.   
 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/familybusinessdirectory 
 
This information will help us compile all the information needed to create our directory. 
 
Should you need any further information or have any questions please do not hesitate to 
contact Roxy Fernandez at rfernandez@sttimothymiami.org or at 305-274-8229- Ext. 
246. 
 

Thank you so much for sharing!  Hope to hear from you soon! 

 

 

Many Blessings! 

St. Timothy Catholic Parish School Administration  
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